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Any student or student organization representing Creighton University School of 
Pharmacy and Health Professions and who is planning to participate in a "health fair" 
type activity must notify the Associate Dean for Student Affairs in advance of the 
activity. In order for students to participate, a faculty member (or a non-faculty 
practitioner approved by the Associate Dean for Student Affairs) must be in attendance 
during the entire course of the activity. 
 


